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HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Hosts Pet Blessing 
 
In honor of the Feast of St. Francis, HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital will be hosting a Blessing of 
Pets on Sunday, October 7 at 3 p.m., in the Hospital’s healing garden.  All are invited to bring 
their pets for this special blessing that celebrates God’s gift of the precious animals that enrich 
our lives so beautifully.   
 
Contributions of pet items or cash will be gratefully accepted for our local Animal Shelter that 
day and throughout the week, October 1 - 7, 2018. 
 
For more information, contact Jean Korte with Pastoral Care Department at 618-651-2980 or 
email jean.korte@hshs.org. 

 

For more information about HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Highland, visit stjosephshighland.org. 
HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital Highland is part of the Southern Illinois Division of Hospital Sisters 
Health System, which also includes HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital in O’Fallon, HSHS St. 
Anthony’s Memorial Hospital in Effingham, HSHS St. Joseph’s Hospital in Breese, and HSHS 
Holy Family Hospital in Greenville.  
 

### 
 

About Hospital Sisters Health System 
Hospital Sisters Health System’s (HSHS) mission is to reveal and embody Christ’s healing love 
for all people through our high quality, Franciscan health care ministry. HSHS provides state-of-
the-art health care to our patients and is dedicated to serving all people, especially the most 
vulnerable, at each of our 15 Local Systems and physician practices in Illinois (Breese, Decatur, 
Effingham, Greenville, Highland, Litchfield, O’Fallon, Shelbyville, and Springfield) and 
Wisconsin (Chippewa Falls, Eau Claire, Oconto Falls, Sheboygan, and two in Green Bay). 
HSHS is sponsored by Hospital Sisters Ministries, and Hospital Sisters of St. Francis is the 
founding institute. For more information about HSHS, visit www.hshs.org. For more information 
about Hospital Sisters of St. Francis, visit www.hospitalsisters.org. 
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